
 
 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Emerald Drive Complete Streets Project, City of Vista, San Diego 

County, California, CA-49. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Vista, 

located at 200 Civic Center Drive, Vista, CA 92084. The funding would be used to address 

safety and access issues by slowing motor vehicle speeds and providing bicycling and walking 

facilities, as well as safe pedestrian crossings at multiple points along a north-south residential 

corridor located in the City of Vista. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 

the project scope and work are consistent with Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 

authorized activities by improving safe access for pedestrians, bicycle, and vehicles to nearby 

schools, parks, health care facilities, and retail in an underserved area consisting of lower-income 

community members. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 42 U.S.C. § 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 


